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Date of Notice: July 11, 2024 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING  
OF THE CALIFORNIA CATASTROPHE RESPONSE COUNCIL 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all concerned that the public meeting described in the 
Notice issued July 1, 2024, setting a public meeting of the California Catastrophe Response 
Council (“CCRC”) for July 11, 2024 at 2 p.m. has been cancelled. 

 

For further information about this notice or its contents, please contact any of the 
following: 

General Information: 
Susan Johnson 
Governance Liaison 
Direct: (916) 397-6595 
Toll Free: (877) 797-4300 
 
Legal Information 
Suman Tatapudy, General Counsel 
Direct: (916) 330-0577 
Toll Free: (877) 797-4300 
statapudy@calquake.com  
 
Media Contact 
(279) 203-5998 
media@calquake.com  
 
 

To view this Notice on the California Wildfire Fund Website, please visit 
https://www.cawildfirefund.com/ 
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